
 
Andrea Mocharski 

389 Crestview road Columbus, Ohio 43202 

February 16, 2021 

 

 
To whom it may concern, 

It is with great pleasure that I write this recommendation letter for Mr. Yesh Cosme who                
looks forward to becoming a youth member of the South Side Commission. 

I have known Mr. Cosme for 3 years. I have interacted with Yesh in multiple groups and                 
activities. Currently Yesh is a member of my Youth Group at First UU Columbus. I have                
known him to be an honest, loyal, respectful and a self-motivated young man. Among his               
many interests is serving the community and this speaks very well about his character.              
Yesh is an active part of his community participating in all of his neighborhood annual               
events including the harvest festival, garden tour and earth day. He also attends monthly              
civic association meetings, delivers the newsletter and is (single handedly) responsible for            
the maintenance of the Community Grounds pocket park. 

I am proud that our city values the youth voice in our community. I highly recommend Mr.                 
Yesh Cosme, and I believe he will serve well. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andrea Mocharski 

Volunteer Youth Group Leader, First UU Columbus 

614.517.2118 

 

 


